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Hi Friend!

Here’s a quick roundup of the week in Council District 4. 

In The News: 

ABC7: LA Zoo to Debut Rare Australian Lizard and 23 Other Species

Beverly Press: Proposed Budget Includes Concrete Plans for Hancock

Park Street Repairs

L.A. Times: Thousands Rally in Los Angeles to Commemorate Armenian

Genocide

L.A. Times: LACMA Receives a Historic Sum of $75 Million From Two

Donations 

Larchmont Ledger: Ryu Asks for Sidewalk Triage

Home-Sharing Ordinance

Last year, a few of my colleagues introduced a motion directing the Department of

City Planning to prepare an ordinance governing short-term rentals in Los Angeles.

Just last week, a draft ordinance was released. Visit these links to review the

proposed ordinance and rules outlined by the City: Draft Ordinance, Home-Sharing

Quick Guide and Public Hearing Notice. 

Let us know what you think and provide your feedback, here. 

We Love You, Renee 

Renee Weitzer has spent over 30 years serving the people of Council District 4, most



recently as my Chief Planning and Land Use Deputy. She served under

Councilmember Tom LaBonge and for his predecessor, John Ferraro. After so many

years of services, her grandchildren are demanding more of her time and they have

been quite persuasive. Beginning next week, Renee will begin a new chapter that

includes trips to museums and more time with friends and family. Renee’s

understanding of planning and land use matters is unmatched, along with her

commitment and love for Los Angeles. She will always be available to us and remain

a member of the Council District 4 family. I am proud to call Renee a friend and

mentor. 

Beautifying Western Avenue

My office, through the Great Streets Initiative, is partnering with Beautify Earth, an

arts nonprofit, to paint murals along the Western Avenue corridor -- from Melrose

Avenue to 3rd Street. Art transforms spaces and builds community for all to enjoy.  

Click here for more information about our next public meeting.

Concrete Street Repairs in Hancock Park

In the last few months, our team has worked with the Mayor's office on the

City's proposed budget. Included in the proposal is $750,000 for work on concrete

street repairs in Hancock Park. The City will seek private bids for the work to

determine approximately how much these repairs will cost. For years, concrete

streets have not been repaired due largely to a lack of funding. This move could set

the stage for more extensive repairs throughout Hancock Park and other



neighborhoods with unique street repair needs. 

Neighborhood Council Elections

The 2016 Neighborhood Council Elections are coming up:

Election Date: May 1, 2016

Hollywood United Neighborhood Council

Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council

Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council

Greater Wilshire Neighborhood Council

Mid-City West Community Council

Election Date: May 14, 2016

Los Feliz Neighborhood Council

Silver Lake Neighborhood Council

More information, here.



See the full list of upcoming community events, here.

To request funding for specific projects in your neighborhood, fill out this

request form and email it back to us at cd4.funding@lacity.org.

Let us know how we are doing. Visit my website and provide us your feedback.

Sincerely, 

David E. Ryu 

Councilmember 

http://davidryu.lacity.org/

Keep up with Councilmember Ryu on Twitter and Facebook: 
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